
LICENSING COMMITTEE 
27th JUNE 2017

Minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Committee of Flintshire County 
Council held at County Hall, Mold on Tuesday 27th June 2017.  

PRESENT: Councillor Tony Sharps (Chairman)
Councillors: David Cox, Rob Davies, Mike Reece, Ralph Small and Martin 
White.

APOLOGIES:
Councillors: Glyn Banks, Chris Dolphin, Brian Lloyd and Ted Palmer.

IN ATTENDANCE:
Public Protection Manager, Team Leader - Licensing & Animal and Pest 
Control and Team Leader - Democratic Services 

1. APPOINTMENT OF VICE-CHAIR

The Chair sought nominations for the role of Vice-Chair of the 
Committee for 2017/18.  Councillor David Cox was nominated which was duly 
seconded.

RESOLVED:
That Councillor David Cox be appointed Vice-Chair of the Committee for 
2017/18.

2. MINUTES

The minutes of the meeting held on 17th November 2016 had been circulated 
with the agenda.

RESOLVED:

That the minutes be approved as a correct record and signed by the Chair.  

RESOLVED:

That the report be noted.

The Chair advised Members that the formal meeting had ended and 
the remainder of the morning would be a training session.  Copies of the 
slides from the officers were handed out at the meeting with the legal slides 
being sent to Members separately.

3. MEMBERS OF THE PRESS AND PUBLIC IN ATTENDANCE

There were no members of the press or public present.    



(The meeting commenced at 10.00 a.m. and ended at 10.15am)

……………………….
Chairman


